
Selling and working with the Public Sector- an information session for 

SMEs. 

Virtual Information Session - 11.00-12.00 on 2nd June  2021

The government is committed to supporting SMEs through procurement and the Cabinet Office is hosting a free webinar to share advice and 

tips on avoiding common pitfalls.

Policy officials Rebecca Earl and Karen Leeson will outline the ways in which SMEs can engage with the government, provide an overview of 

the Cabinet Office Public Procurement Review Service and answer any questions SMEs may have about the process of working with the 

public sector.

This is an information webinar aimed at SMEs, VCSEs and other businesses who may be new to or have faced challenges in working with the 

public sector. We have 100 lines open and there will be the opportunity for a Q&A.

To learn more about PPRS and what government is doing to help small businesses please visit:

• PPRS

• Small Business Hub

2nd June  2021 11.00 to 12:00 

Register for free: Eventbrite Invite  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/public-procurement-review-service-scope-and-remit
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/small-and-medium-business-hub
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/selling-and-working-with-the-public-sector-an-information-session-for-smes-tickets-155628094821

